
 

 
 

 

Date: 14th December  2022 

 
 

Subject: Increase of Liner in and Liner Out charges in Moroni 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

Please note that with effect of 1 January 2023, the local tariffs for Moroni Terminal will be increased. As a 
result, we are adjusting the Liner in and Liner Out charges for Moroni Port as follows: 

 
SCOPE: World to Moroni & Moroni to World 
Revised LIC/LOC: EUR 235 per 20ft and EUR 385 per 40ft FULL (Non Harzadous, and Reefers)  
Effective date: 01st January 2023 (Load at POL) 

 
 

SCOPE: World to Moroni & Moroni to World 
Revised LIC/LOC: EUR 202.33 per 20ft and EUR 372.12 per 40ft EMPTY   
Effective: 01st January 2023 (Load at POL) 

 

For all shipments Harzadous/IMCO container a surcharge of 50% on the above rates apply. 
 

For further information on the above increases, kindly contact your nearest UAFL office. 

Thanking you all for your continued support. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
UAFL MANAGEMENT 


